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Scanning Room 

New Education Building at Wenona School (SSD 6952) 

I refer to the Development Application (DA) for a new education building (SSD 6952) at Wenona School, 
North Sydney received by the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on 30 July 2015. The EPA 
understands the development will involve demolition, new buildings, alterations and additions, 
refurbishment works, access arrangements and landscaping. 

On the basis of the information provided, the proposal does not constitute a Scheduled Activity under 
Schedule 1 of the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997 (P0E0 Act). The EPA does not 
consider that the proposal will require an Environment Protection Licence (EPL) under the POE0 Act. 

Accordingly, the EPA has no comments regarding the proposal and has no further interest in this proposal. 

Yours ly 

DA ID cATHERCOLE 
n t ad — Sydney Industry 
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